
 
 

September is National Sickle Cell Disease Month! 
 

Churches are being asked to take up a 

Sickle Cell Offering on a Sunday in 

September or a month of your 

choosing. 

 

All contributions are tax deductible! 
 
Contributions are used to assist Sickle Cell Patients experiencing 

extreme emergencies which cannot be covered by State Funds!!!  

 
This disorder is a “highly neglected cause” in the general 

community.  Please join us in reaching across barriers of 

neglect, misinformation, ethnicities, poor funding, challenging 

life experiences, and “unwarranted personal shame” to help 

those who feel often forgotten. 

 

Please join us as we continue to put Compassion, 

Hope, and Love into Christian Action! 

 

Thanks for your consideration and assistance!  Please complete 

the registration form on the Partnership page and select your 

payment option, 
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